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Dear new graduates, 

 

Congratulations on your graduation! 

 

It is our great pleasure to welcome you as new members. We invite all 
graduates automatically and inclusively for ‘leave no one behind’. The GSID, 
Alumni Association, Nagoya University (GSID-NUAL) was established in 
2000, cooperating with Nagoya University Alumni Association (NUAL) for our 
whole university. This association aims at mediating between the alumni 
and current students, networking of alumni and affiliated faculty members 
in the world for the development of our alma mater. It persuades t to 
contribute to peace and develop of the world in peace. 

 

We wish your success of career and life! Please stay in touch and hope see 
you at our reunion in Nagoya and Tokyo, and/or somewhere in the world! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

20 March, 2019 

 

President, Professor Masato Noda (1996 in Ph.D. course, DID). 

Announcement of Annual Party 
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Dear GSID Alumni 

 

Our annual party will be scheduled on 19 October 2019, Saturday in Tokyo 
for this year. 

 

Please save your date. 

Executive Board 

GSID Alumni Association, Nagoya University (GSID-NUAL) 


